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Construction scheduling delays can easily push a roofing project planned for a fall 
installation into the bitter winter months. When this happens, it is prudent to revisit 
the construction plan. Materials, methods of installation and productivity rates can 
be affected by the changing weather. As an example, adhesives require special storage 
and application when temperatures fall below a certain point. The design of the roof 
system may even need to be altered.

If your project gets pushed into a time frame when weather is unfavorable, meet with 
your supplier and your customer. Double check to be sure the original roof system and 
materials will still offer the customer the best performance. 

For more information about FiberTite Roof Systems, please call Seaman  
Corporation at 800-927-8578, ext. 5953 and ask for Art Marangi or send  
an email to amarangi@seamancorp.com.
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